
NOTICE TO ALL CUSTOMERS ON THE

BOYERTOWN WATER SYSTEM

Inframark, LLC personnel will begin flushing fire hydrants on

the following schedule:

Monday, April 16th through Wednesday, April 18th, 2018

between the hours of 9:00 p.m. and 1:00 a.m.

Customers may experience low water pressure and discoloration due to

disturbance of the water during those hours.


